
 
 

  May 9th, 2025 
 
Re: GRAND DÉFI PIERRE LAVOIE / CUBES ÉNERGIE 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our Kindergarten to Grade 6 students are participating in the Grand Défi 
Pierre Lavoie – Cubes Énergie. The challenge began on April 28th and will conclude on May 19th, 2025. 
 
We kindly ask for your collaboration in accumulating energy cubes with your child. You can find the 
instructions on how to proceed in the booklet your child have received.   
 
See below the link to the information document: 
 
https://planetecube.com/storage/activities/13/documents/5r82fdZPGhfBMSZcHb2Xe
c5ezEFI5fykkSJQ9q8i.pdf 
 
If you would like to obtain more information on this activity or follow the progression of the challenge, 
you can do so at https://cubesenergie.com. We kindly ask that you keep your child’s booklet in their 
agenda.   

  
  
Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
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